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To Whom it may concern, 

 

I oppose this bill. For the life of me I cant even imagine why this bill is in existence. 

This would be very harmful to many businesses like ours and affect thousands of fly 

tiers across the country in a very negative way. This bill is ludicrous. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

James A. Bernstein 

 


